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14th September 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Queen Elizabeth II Funeral – Monday 19th September 2022 
I am writing to confirm that Spalding Parish will be closed on Monday 19 September 
2022. This has been announced as a Bank Holiday for the state funeral of Her Majesty 
Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
On Friday we entered a ten day period of national mourning; a sombre time for 
reflection but also for celebration of the Queen’s life. This will be reflected within our 
activities at school and within the classroom.  As such we will not publish our weekly 
Parish Post until WB Tuesday 20th September.  We will also be holding an assembly to 
acknowledge the years of dedicated service the Queen gave to the United Kingdom and 
Commonwealth of Nations, and the steadfast integrity with which she fulfilled her 
duties as our Queen. 
 
I also wanted to add a gentle reminder that during this period of national mourning the 
expectation is that schools remain open (with the exception of Monday 19th September) 
and as such we will expect your child to attend school as normal.  If your child is unable 
to attend school for any reason, please notify the school of their absence via 
attendance@spaldingparish.laat.co.uk.   
 
If you do have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  Following the 
weekend we look forward to welcoming pupils back into school on Tuesday 20th 
September.   
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 
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